
Senate Judiciary Committee 

Senate Bill 101 

Written Testimony Only 

Robert M. Whalen 

11/13,2023 

Dear Chairman Manning, Vice Chair Reynolds, Ranking Member Hicks-Hudson, and members of the 
Senate Judiciary Committee, 

My name is Robert M. Whalen and I am a resident of Hamilton County. Ohio. Thank you for the 

opportunity to submit proponent testimony on Ohio Senate Bill 101.  

I am writing in support of Ohio Senate Bill 101 because it does not work as a crime deterrent and is a 
solution that is too costly for Ohio. It does nothing for the members of the family who have been 
harmed. It is important because it an improved method of justice administration. Thank you. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Robert M. Whalen                       
23 Arcadia Place,          
 Cincinnati, Ohio 45208 


